
 

 

 

 

 

 

RGS/51/2024-25 

  14.08.2024 
 

                               Holiday Information 

                               (Grade Pre Nur to 12)                             
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The school will remain closed on Thursday (15th August 2024) on account of 

Independence Day.  

 

 

Warm Regards  

Team RGS 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


